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The Pymble Station Upgrade is part of the Transport Access Program, a NSW Government 
initiative to provide a station that is accessible to people with a disability, limited mobility, 
parents/carers with prams, and customers with luggage. We thank you for your patience during 
this important work. 

 

 

February and March work  

Throughout February and March, we will be carrying out 
the following activities:  

• construction of the new lifts  
• upgrades to the toilets on the station platform 
• vegetation clearing  
• excavation and installation of new footings  
• installation of cable routes  
• preparation work within the Pacific Highway car 
park for a new electrical pit 
• installation of new padmount within the rail 
corridor and the Pacific Highway car park 

 
 

Plant and equipment  

Equipment used throughout February and March 
includes excavators, vacuum truck, road saw, tipper 
truck, flatbed truck, tilt tray, concrete truck and pumps, 
crane, elevated working platforms, dump truck, various 
hand and power tools.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Temporary removal of parking at Pacific Highway 
car park  
From Monday 31 January 2022 to April 2022, 
approximately 11 car parking spaces in the southern 
end of the Pacific Highway car park will be temporarily 
unavailable to allow for preparation works for a new 
electrical pit.  

 
Out of hours work – March 2022  
For the safety of pedestrians, customers and motorists, 
the Pymble Station Upgrade team will be working 
outside of standard construction hours on Saturday 12 
March and Sunday 13 March to install precast 
installation for the new lifts. 

Following our weekend work, we will also be working 
outside of standard hours on Tuesday 15 March, 
Wednesday 16 March and Thursday 17 March between 
7pm and 5am, to install structural steel and glazing for 
the new lifts.  

We will notify residents and businesses closer to the 
date.  

During this period, trains will not be running. For more 
information on rail replacement buses, please visit 
transportnsw.info or call 131 500.  
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Pymble Station Upgrade – Map of work location 

Contact us 
 
 

 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more 
information please contact our project team: 

 
Project line: 1800 684 490 
24/7 construction response: 1800 775 465 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
 
https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/pymble 

 
 
If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the 
Translating and Interpreting Service on 
131 450 and ask them to call Transport 
for NSW on 1800 684 490. 
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